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RESPONSE TO ASX QUERY 
 

 
 
This announcement is made in response to two questions raised by the ASX for entities with significant 
operations within China. 
 
 
The ASX’s questions are as follows:  
 

1. Has the Company encountered any difficulties in repatriating money/converting money into foreign 
currencies? 
 

2. Is the Company aware of any changes to laws in China that prohibit repatriation of 
money/conversion into foreign currencies? 

 
 
The Company’s current position in response to the above questions are as follows:- 
 

1. The Company has repatriated money or converted money into foreign currencies in accordance with 
applicable Chinese legal requirements, and has not encountered difficulties in this regard; 
 

2. The Company is not aware of any changes to laws in China that generally prohibit repatriation of 
money outbound via conversion of RMB into foreign currencies. 
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